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Two Charged in Connection with Home Invasion in Lisbon Township 
 

On July 28, 2019 at approximately 0308 hours, the Kendall County Sheriff’s Office 

was dispatched to a report of a possible home invasion in the 16000 block of Church Road in 

Lisbon Township. During the investigation, two suspects and the suspect vehicle were identified. 

A request for assistance in locating the vehicle was sent to multiple police agencies through the 

Illinois State Police Emergency Radio Network as well as directly to local police jurisdictions 

that the suspects had ties with. The Joliet Police Department later located the suspect vehicle and 

the two suspects in the 400 block of Grover Street in Joliet. 

After a thorough investigation, Tony Grganto, a 31 year old male from the 600 block of Division 

Street in Lockport, and Anthony D. Reese a 41 year old male from the 400 block of Grover 

Street in Joliet, were both charged with the following: Armed Robbery (a class X felony), Home 

Invasion (a class X felony), and Residential Burglary (a Class 1 felony). Both subjects are 

confined at the Kendall County Jail awaiting a bond hearing. 

The investigation reveled that the address of occurrence was specifically targeted by the suspects 

and that there is no known threat to the public. 

The Kendall County Sheriff’s Office would like to thank the many police agencies that assisted 

in looking for the vehicle and specifically the Joliet Police Department for locating the vehicle 

and suspects. 
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